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4 November 2024 

 

NOTICE 

RE: CIMA Office Closure Due to Hurricane Warning 

 

In light of the Hurricane Warning declared by the Cayman Islands Government, the Cayman 

Islands Monetary Authority (“CIMA”) will close its physical office on Tuesday, 5 November 2024. 

During this period, staff will work remotely.  

 

Normal business operations will resume once the official all-clear has been issued. Further 

updates will be available on our website.  
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